
Dear 5th Grade Families,

Welcome to a new year at Silver Lake Elementary!We are very excited to
meet you and continue your child’s education. It is recommended, if

possible, to come to school on the first day of school with the suggested
items listed below. These tools will assist with classroom learning,

organization and cooperation. The school will provide for students who
are unable to bring in the suggested supplies.

Thank You,

Your 5th Grade Team (Mr. Culver &Mrs. Ruch)

Suggested Supplies:

Pencil box or bag

1 Package of sharpened pencils (24
ct.)

1-2 Boxes of tissue

Headphones or earbuds to use with
Chromebooks (labeled)

Gym shoes (labeled to keep at school)

Colored Pencils

10 Count Markers

Pink Pearl Erasers

4Wide Ruled Spiral notebooks
(different colors)

1 Pack loose leaf paper (wide ruled)

1 Four pack black EXPOmarkers

4 Two pocket folders with prongs
(different colors)

Labeled water bottle sent daily

*Please avoid purchasing a trapper-keeper. They do not fit into the desks or lockers.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you in
September!


